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Authorities Seeking Atchison Co Stolen Vehicle
(KAIR) -- The Atchison County Sheriff’s Office is asking the public to be on the lookout for a truck
that was stolen over the weekend from a residence in rural Effingham.

Sheriff Jack Laurie says the truck was taken from 7010 214th Road between midnight and 8:30
Saturday morning.

(Play Audio)

Additionally, Laurie says the truck is tan in color and has additional decals that say “PSE” and “Real
Tree.”

The truck is estimated to be worth 15 thousand dollars.

Anyone with information or if they spot the vehicle, they’re asked to contact dispatch at 367-4323.
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